
  

27th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

KS2 are planning a Roman Day on Tuesday 12th July 2022 to consolidate the children’s 

learning and finish off our topic. 

 

The morning will be spent with the children participating in a carousel of art activities linked 

to the Romans. They will also have the opportunity to role-play being a Roman apothecary or a 

patient in the doctors’ surgery in the city. 

 

In the afternoon, we will be recreating a Roman forum and practising the Roman army 

formations such as testudo (turtle) and marching. 

 

We would like to give the children the opportunity to dress up as Roman citizens if they 

would like to. The costumes can be as simple or as extravagant as you choose. Please note 

that we do have some costumes available in school if needed. 

 

We will be using various herbs and spices during the Roman apothecary activity therefore, 

could you please let your child’s class teacher know in advance of any known allergies. 

 

We would also appreciate the donation of any herbs and/or small baskets that you no longer 

need.  

 

Additionally, if you have any plastic wine or champagne glasses that you no longer require, we 

would be very grateful. 

 

We are sure the children will enjoy participating in our Roman day. 

 

Thank you from the Key Stage 2 team. 
 
 


